
BAS Health Advisory Committee 
Feb. 5, 2014 

Minutes 
 
 

1. STD 8th Grade Presentation Update: Pam Lee-Campbell, Mary Beano, and Laurie 

Bechhofer (MDE HIV/STD Consultant) have been unable to locate a commercial 

product to use instead of our STD slides. Laurie also said that she did not know of a 

district that has a comparable program (outside of the 7th grade health Michigan 

Model curriculum).  
 

2 yr. Sex Education Report: We will need to compile this again in the spring. Dr. 

Surrey will be in communication with the principals to have pre- and post test results 

collected from our Reproductive Health unit at BHS and Scranton. 
 

3. School-Based HIV/STD and Pregnancy Prevention five-year initiative: BAS is now 

one of 15 partner districts to participate in a 5 year comprehensive initiative that 

may help us address a number of the agenda items listed above. Dr. Surrey spoke 

with Laurie Bechhofer (MDE HIV/STD coordinator) about the work before us. She 

said that the MDE team will need to attend a Health Advisory Meeting this spring. 

They will need two hours. We can either do this at our April meeting or schedule a 

special one. Barb will also be putting out more information on this great opportunity. 

The link for the initiative follows: 
 

http://www.michigan.gov/documents/mde/Flyer_School_Based_HIV_STD_Teen_Pre

g_Initiative_15_Districts_10_14_2013_437224_7.pdf 
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